
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF CHANGE  

IN COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING DATE  
 
Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of Hendricks County, Indiana, that the County Council meeting 
that had been scheduled for October 13, 2016 has been rescheduled, at their regular meeting place of the 
Hendricks County Government Center, at 8:00 a.m. on FRIDAY, October 7, 2016. 
 
The 2017 County Budget is slated for adoption at this meeting and may be viewed at 
www.publicnotices.in.gov or www.co.hendricks.in.us . 
 
If you need more information, please contact the Auditor’s office at 317-745-9315.  
 
 
        Cinda Kattau 

    Hendricks County Auditor 
 

 
Publish 2X: September 22 & 28, 2016   Republican 

September 24 & October 1, 2016   Hendricks County Flyer 
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